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ST. JosePH CHALDEAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

Troy City Manager, Mr. Mark Miller

I am writing this letter to you to show my appreciation and gratitude for the service done by the
city of Troy public work Department. We are grateful for the timely response form the team to
ensure a smooth traffic during the Sacred days of Easter. We especially would like to mention
Mr. Kurt Bovensiep and Mr. Bob Shenk for their outstanding work and help in modifying the
construction zone to ensure a safe and organized celebration for those coming to our Church,
Saint Joseph Chaldean Catholic Church.

Fr. Sameem Balius
Pastor
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